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March 26, 2024 
 
Meghan A. McCollister 
Regional Administrator 
US EPA, Region 7 
11201 Renner Blvd 
Lenexa, KS 66219 
 
 
Dear Administrator McCollister: 
 
The Iowa Department of Natural Resources (DNR) respectfully submits this letter and its enclosure as a revision 
to Iowa’s State Implementation Plan (SIP) to address the prong 1 and prong 2 interstate transport provisions of 
Clean Air Act §110(a)(2)(D)(i)(I) for the 2010 1-hour sulfur dioxide (SO2) primary national ambient air quality 
standard. This plan was adopted in its final form on March 26, 2024. 
 
Notice of the public comment opportunity and public hearing for the draft plan was published in the Des Moines 
Register on February 21, 2024. Electronic communications from the DNR provided similar notifications. The 30-
day public comment period ended on March 21, 2024, and included a public hearing held on that date. The 
plan’s responsiveness summary addresses the two written comments received. 
 
I look forward to EPA’s approval and promulgation of this SIP revision. If you have questions regarding this 
submittal, please contact Matthew Johnson at matthew.johnson@dnr.iowa.gov or (515) 725-9554.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Kayla Lyon 
Director 
Iowa Department of Natural Resources 
 
Enclosure 
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